
 

 

Re: KH/FS/Year 11 Attendance  
 
6th June 2025 
 

 
Year 11 Attendance  

 

Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
From today, Friday 6th June, year 11 pupils are not required to attend school unless they 
have an examination.  
 
On Monday 9th June, all pupils have the GCSE Biology Paper.  Following the exam pupils will 
have a break and will then attend a study session with their maths teachers in preparation 
for Paper 3 Maths exam on Wednesday morning.  All pupils are expected to attend this final 
revision session.  Pupils will then be dismissed at 12.30pm from the gate on Old Hall Lane.  A 
study session will take place before the Maths exam on Wednesday morning in the Bistro. 
 
On Monday 9th June, if your child studies GCSE PE or GCSE Italian they will do a study 
session P3 and then be required to stay on site until after their exam has finished. They will 
be dismissed from the exam hall.  
 
There are no exams on Tuesday 10th June.  If pupils wish to attend school for a lesson which 
they have an exam they are yet to take, they must enter the site via the top gate and sign in 
and out at reception so we can record their presence in case of an emergency. Pupils must 
wear full school uniform.  Pupils should not wander around school when they do not have a 
lesson.  If a pupil has lesson they wish to attend in the morning and afternoon, they can 
leave site and return.  
 
A reminder that the Leaver’s Assembly will be held on Monday 16th June.  Pupils will leave 
site at approximately 1.00pm.  School buses will not be provided at this time so 
arrangements should be made for them to travel home.  
 
This time of year can be filled with many different emotions including the excitement of 
leaving; we ask that when pupils leave site they demonstrate the Beacon Value of acting 
responsibly and go directly home.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support for your child 
during their time at Barr Beacon School.  Some of our learners will be starting a new journey 
Post 16 and we wish them every success. We look forward to welcoming back pupils and 
families in September as they embark on their studies in our Sixth Form.  
 
I will write again before the end of term with details about collection of examination results 
in August.   
 
 



 

 

In the meantime, let's have one last final push as we finish the exam season and the 
preparations for the Prom and summer begin.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Mrs K Hibbs  
Headteacher 
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